
From: Kevin Daste  
 
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2010 2:27 AM 
To: Stacy Burnette 
Cc: Tim Cole 
Subject: Domaincannon Deaccreditation 
 

Stacy, 
 
As discussed in our conversation on Friday, I would like to terminate the ICANN 
accreditation of Domaincannon.com, LLC. 
 
The domains that are still registered at Domaincannon can be dropped, as they 
were unintentionally renewed by our system. 
 
Regards, 
 
Kevin Daste 
Domaincannon.com, LLC 


